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Notice of Carbon Tax Surcharge 
 
TO:  Valued Customer 
 
FROM:  APPS Transport Group  
 
DATE:  April 1, 2019 

As a result of the Federal Government mandate and changes to both the CNR (CN9100) 
and CPR tariffs (CN9100 and CP9800), all intermodal shipments will be subject to a 
carbon tax recovery surcharge of one percent (1%) up to a maximum of $20.00 
calculated on the net freight charges.  

This will replace the APPS Transport Group current carbon surcharge.  

If you have any questions regarding this carbon tax surcharge, please contact us.  

 
More information contact:   APPS Transport Group 

1.800.465.2513 
6495 Tomken Road 
Mississauga, ON 
L5T 2X7 

 


